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Forest School Reminder Summer 1 

Tuesday 20th April 2021  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This is letter to inform you that this half term Reception will be working with our forest school 

teacher each Thursday, commencing Thursday 22nd April 2021.  

On Thursdays, Reception children must attend school wearing old, comfortable and warm clothes 

with trainers. If they’ve got waterproofs and wellies, they can bring these in a separate bag too. 

They must also bring a full spare change of comfortable clothing in case they were to get wet 

during their forest school session. (e.g. spare underwear, tracksuit bottoms, tshirt and a jumper). 

Please ensure that all clothing and footwear is clearly marked with your child’s name. Take a note 

of your child’s Forest School session this term as this will determine arrangements for clothing: 

 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support, 

Miss McEvoy 

PE and Outdoor Education Lead. 
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